
 

  

 
 
 

 

 

PUBLIC HEARING  

 

CENTRAL LOUISIANA REGIONAL PORT 

 
       

TO:    Board of Commissioners, Public, Media and those requesting notification.  

This notice has been hand posted for the general public at the Central Louisiana 

Regional Port Office and may also be viewed at www.clrport.com.   

     

FROM:  Ben Russo, Executive Director  

   

RE:    NOTICE OF BUDGET REVIEW AND PUBLIC HEARING  

   

A Public Hearing to accept any comments of the Port’s proposed 2023-2024 General Budget 

will be held on Wednesday, April 26, 2023 @ 8:00 a.m. at the Port’s Central Office located at 

600 River Port Road, Alexandria, LA.  Comments may also be mailed to CLRP 600 River Port 

Road, Alexandria, LA 71303, and must be received no later than April 25, 2023.  The Public 

may review the proposed budget beginning March 23, 2023, 8:00 a.m. – 4:00 p.m., at 600 River 

Port Road, Alexandria, LA. 

 

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need special assistance or any 

other related and/or specific requests, please contact Stephanie Ryland, at (318) 473-1848 

describing the request.  

 

      
To ensure accommodation of all attendees, please confirm your attendance by calling 

(318) 473-1848 or emailing sryland@clrport.com. 
 

 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

POSTED 
March 22, 2023 @ 4:00 

http://www.clrport.com/

